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COLLABORATION       RESPECT    CREATIVITY    PERSEVERANCE     CARING   REFLECTIVENESS 
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Tel: 0121 552 1885  
Wednesday, 13 September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

PARENT’ CONSULTATIONS 

 

At Moat Farm Infant School we are always very keen to involve parents in their child’s education and we 

greatly value their input.  This autumn all parents will have the opportunity to discuss how their child has 

settled into their new class and to discuss how their child might be supported at home.  The progress of 

your child can then be reviewed during our spring term consultations.   

 

Your child’s parent consultations will take place on Wednesday 25th October 2023.  

 

This year you can have your parent consultation face to face in school or virtually via Teams.  

Please make sure you select below your preference. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs D. Walker 

Headteacher 

 

Please complete the slip below and return to the class teacher by Friday 6th October. 

 

Child’s Name__________________________ Class________________________ 

 

I/We would like to see my/our child’s teacher on:- 

 

3.15 – 4.00pm   4.00– 4.45pm  4.45-5.30pm              5.30 – 6.15pm 

 

6:15-7.00pm   7.00-7.30pm             7.30-8.00 

     

 

 

     I would like to have my consultation face to face  

    I would like to have my consultation virtually and my email address is _______________________ 
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